
 
 

 

Date:  September 8, 2017 

To:  ASCE Student Chapter and Concrete Canoe Teams 

Subject: Release of Rules & Regulations for 2018 ASCE  

National Concrete Canoe Competition 

 

Dear ASCE Student Chapter and Concrete Canoe Teams: 

 

The Committee on National Concrete Canoe Competitions (CNCCC) is pleased to release the Rules and 

Regulations for the 2018 ASCE National Concrete Canoe Competition which will be hosted by San Diego State 

University, June 23-25, 2018!   

 

The following documents are included as supplemental documents to the Rules and Regulations which can be 

found at the following link (http://www.asce.org/rules-and-regulations/) 
 

• Competition Memorandum 

• Acknowledgement Form 

• ASCE NCCC Facebook Page Flyer 

• Canoe Spirit Poster 

 

The Competition Memorandum covers a wide range of topics which the CNCCC wishes to address including, 

proper referencing of documents in the design report, copyright infringement and theme selection, common errors 

on mixture design tables, and the “Spirit of the Competition.” The Acknowledgement Form requires each team to 

sign off and acknowledge the various requirements of ASCE Student Chapter eligibility, individual registered 

participant eligibility, and submissions for Conference and National Competitions including deadlines, formats 

and locations.  The form is due by November 1, 2017 (uploaded to the ASCE server). The Facebook Page Flyer 

directs the teams to our page (https://www.facebook.com/ASCENCCC) which is where all the responses to the 

Request for Information are posted, along with general announcements related to the competition. 

 

New this year, in the spirit imparted by John R. Craig as he envisioned the National Concrete Canoe Competition 

in addition to the top qualified team from each Student Conference, up to six (6) teams, geographically disbursed, 

may also qualify to participate at the National Competition as a designated Wildcard.  Specific details on the 

qualification and selection processes are detailed in the Competition Memorandum and the Rules and Regulations.  

We hope that this opportunity will allow more ASCE student chapters to experience the learning, teamwork, pride 

and fun involved while participating the National Competition. 

 

We wish all the student chapters the best as you begin to formulate your mixture designs, construct hull designs, 

and manage a team of young, energetic engineering students!  See you in San Diego!! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 COMMITTEE ON NATIONAL CONCRETE CANOE COMPETITIONS  

 

 

 

Candace S. Sulzbach, P.E., F.ASCE 

Chair, CNCCC (2018) 

http://www.asce.org/rules-and-regulations/
https://www.facebook.com/ASCENCCC

